Mareh 3, 1941

Mr. John Glenn
Beardstown,
I11.

Dear My, Glenn:

I have just received a letter from Dr., Forrest Al
which he happened to mention that you told him that /you
had sent in an order to us/ nachine to gzo to some
Admiral in Beardstown.

Would you mind checkiyf
the order and we would
ment.

iy letfer for we never received
rery muéh to make this !hip-

Thanking you for you\nterest behalf, we are,




